English
Next week in English we will be going
on a Gruffalo Trail and seeing what
we can spot. We will then be writing
a recount based on this using time
connectives, joining sentences with
and ‘and’ and adjectives.

Maths
We will be continuing to look at
subtracting within 10 and 20 in Maths
and using objects and number lines to
help us solve problems and
calculations.

PE will continue to be on
Wednesdays with Premier Sport,
please ensure your child has a full,
named PE Rit including joggers and
socks.

Next we are finishing our topic of
toys with a quiz. We will be sorting
toys and thinking about all the
learning we have done over the past
half term.

Poetry
Our new Poetry Basket will be poems
based around the theme of ‘The
Natural World’. Next week our poem
is called ‘Raindrops’.
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Science
We are continuing to look at the
properties of materials. We will be
reading the book ‘Toy Museum’
and creating our own museum with
facts about the materials and
properties of toys within it.

We will be revisiting and
consolidating our knowledge of
Choose to Use (Phase 5) phonic

sounds with a focus in both reading
and spelling words containing these
sounds.

Music
We will be continuing to explore the
timbre of our voices by singing and
speaking loudly, softly, spiky and
smooth.

Can we change our voices to match a
specific character?

Art
Next week we will be observing
sketched art and observing how the
difference grade pencils are used to
create different effects.

We will be continuing to look at
the zones of regulation through
stories and our emotion wheels and
reflecting on everything we have
learnt this half term.




